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A Request to International Sangha Members
  We Would Love to Hear From You!

  

Please consider sharing news about your sangha in the Voice of Clear Light newsletter! We
would love to hear from you and VOCL readers would, too. Our international family is united in
many ways and although far apart in distance, we are together in spirit. Sharing an article about
your sangha could help others to find the teachings, as well!

  

Are there any new or noteworthy developments happening in your local sangha that you'd like
to share? Do you have a picture or two that you could send?

  

Send us an email to submit an article for possible consideration in VOCL or let us know if you
have any questions. Thanks!

Aline and Jeff Fisher, Editors
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